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Biodegradable bicycle cleaner

Description

MOTOREX BIKE CLEAN is a solvent-free fast-action
cleaner that biodegrades quickly. Special active
substances quickly and efficiently dissolve stubborn,
dried dirt and are particularly effective in removing oil
and grease residues. The formula contains active
substances that intensify the cleaning effect; the
substances penetrate, soften and remove dirt from
bicycles frames.

Product features

biodegrades quickly

neither corrosive nor toxic

free of solvents and other organic substances
(VOC-free)

very good material compatibility

can be diluted with any ratio of water

optimum adhesion

carbon-checked

Field of application

For cleaning dirty bicycles and mopeds as well as the
associated equipment – particularly after off-road
riding or bad weather.

Application

Spray the bicycle with the biodegradable cleaner and
– depending on the amount of dirt present – leave for
approx. three minutes (avoid direct sunlight). After
allowing BIKE CLEAN sufficient time to act, wash the
bicycle with plenty of water. To do this, use a hose
with a fine spray of water (minimum distance: 20 cm).
The water spray must not be pointed directly at the
bearings and axles.

Notes

We strongly advise against using a high-pressure
cleaner. As soon as the chain and derailleur are dry,
re-lubricate them to prevent corrosion. Do not use in
the sun.

Technical Data

Properties Test according to Unit Values

Colour green

Density at 20 °C g/cm3 1.048


